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Seraphim Ball
It is known as the “most exciting two minutes in sports.”  
For us, it’s probably the most exciting time in our school 
year!  The “road to the Derby” is heating up as we 
prepare for this year’s Kentucky Derby-themed Seraphim 
Ball. It will be held on Saturday, March 12 at Piper’s 
Banquets.  It is a wonderful evening of good friends, fine 
dining, dancing, and supporting our school with your 
generosity.  This year’s proceeds will both help us meet 
our budgetary needs as well as purchase furniture for our 
new STEM lab.  If you have not yet bought a ticket, 
there’s still time.  You don’t want to miss out on the most 
prestigious fundraising event of the year!   
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PIP Hours  

As a gentle reminder, PIP 
hours are due to the office 
by April 1.  Events that occur 
after that can be used for 
next year.  

All School Picnic 

Home and School is looking 
for volunteers to help with 
the All School Picnic to be 
held on Friday, June 3.  If 
you  are interested, please 
contact Margaret Vagnoni at 
mvagnoni74@yahoo.com.  

Chastity Program 

Please be sure to return your 
opt-out forms if you do not 
want your child to participate 
in this program tomorrow.  
Lessons will begin the week 
of February 29 

Reregistration 

Please return reregistration 
forms to the office by 
tomorrow. Thank you.  

Choir 

Choir will begin rehearsals 
tomorrow.  Students in 
grades 3-5 will rehearse 
from 2:30-3:15.  Advanced 
choir (grades 6-8) will 
rehearse until 4:30.  
Students will receive 
rehearsal schedules 
tomorrow.  If your student is 
unable to attend tomorrow, 
please have them contact 
Mrs. Taylor for the rehearsal 
schedule.  
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Drop Off Night
HSA will be hosting the final drop off night of the year next 
Friday, March 4 from 5:30 - 8:00.  This fun-filled event is for 
students in preschool through 4th grade currently enrolled at 
Holy Angels.  Drop off your kids for an evening of games, 
crafts, gym activities, and a movie.  Children must wear gym 
shoes for safety. Enjoy a few kid-free hours with the 
knowledge that your children are being well cared for by loving 
and dedicated Holy Angels teachers.  Popcorn and water will 
be provided.  Please contact Annie Hilby with questions.  She 
can be reached at kinsella77@hotmail.com 

Schoolspeak Issues
SchoolSpeak has notified us that some emails sent to aol.com 
email addresses have been failing since Sunday. If you are not 
receiving emails sent from SchoolSpeak, use the AOL 
troubleshooting page below: 
  
https://help.aol.com/articles/aol-mail-troubleshooting 
  
Select the option ‘Problems Receiving or Reading Mail’, and 
then select, ‘Why am I unable to receive emails from specific 
senders?’. Follow the steps listed on that page to resolve the 
issue.  Once this has been completed, add the following 
email(s) to your contacts list: 
 admin@SchoolSpeak.com 
If you are still not receiving emails sent from SchoolSpeak, 
please contact AOL support and ask them to deliver all emails 
sent from SchoolSpeak.com. Let them know that these are 
important messages from your school and that you want all of 
them delivered without filtering. 

Soup for Souls is Back!
Please join fellow parishioners in Connor Hall for food and 
fellowship each Saturday during Lent.  A different variety of 
soups will be available each week from 5:30-7:00 PM.  There 
is no fee to attend, but a free will offering will be accepted to 
benefit the needs of the food pantry.  Enjoy the great food 
provided by the ladies of St. Anne’s.  Bring your family and 
friends! 
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Volunteers Needed 

Six adult volunteers are 
needed to assist with our 
upcoming Seraphim Ball in the 
areas of check in and various 
alcohol related raffle items.  
This is an opportunity to earn 
up to 6 PIP hours  The hours 
are flexible for the evening. 
This is a great opportunity for 
those who didn't purchase 
tickets but would like to see 
firsthand what the Seraphim 
Ball is all about.  

They are also in need of 15 
high school volunteers to help 
with raffles and various 
auctions.  This is also an 
opportunity for them to earn up 
to 6 service hours. Hours are 
also flexible.  Please contact 
adriana781@yahoo.com or 
630-742-7795 if you’d like to be 
a part of this exciting 
fundraiser. 

Welcome Wednesdays 

Starting on Wednesday, March 
2, we will be opening our 
school for tours for prospective 
parents from 9-11 AM.  I am 
looking for parents who would 
like to assist me with the tours 
by offering their insights as a 
parent of a student who 
attends Holy Angels.  Please 
email me at 
tforbes@holyangelsschool.net 
if your schedule allows you to 
help out.  
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Next Week  
Monday -  Begin Chastity & Safe Environment Program lessons 

Tuesday -   

Wednesday -   

Thursday -   

Friday -   No Bus  

                Drop Off Night 5:30-8:00 

                       

            

 Did you know… 
“The number of women in science and engineering is growing, yet men continue to 
outnumber women, especially at the upper levels of these professions. In elementary, middle, 
and high school, girls and boys take math and science courses in roughly equal numbers, 
and about as many girls as boys leave high school prepared to pursue science and 
engineering majors in college. Yet fewer women than men pursue these majors. Among first-
year college students, women are much less likely than men to say that they intend to major 
in science, technology, engineering, or math (STEM). By graduation, men outnumber women 
in nearly every science and engineering field, and in some, such as physics, engineering, and 
computer science, the difference is dramatic, with women earning only 20 percent of 
bachelor’s degrees. Women’s representation in science and engineering declines further at 
the graduate level and yet again in the transition to the workplace.”   
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